
Dear Bridget, 
 
Thank you for providing these observations and recommendations.  The recommendations and 
conditions associated with this application are acceptable and practical in terms of implementation 
and Donegal Co. Council will have no difficulty in proceeding with the works on this basis. 
 
Regards, 
 
Cathal Sweeney 
Donegal Co. Council  - Marine Section 
Tel: +353 (0)74 9724481 
Mobile: +353 (0)87 2747097 
E-mail: cathal.sweeney@donegalcoco.ie 
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